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Embassy of the Republic of The Sudan
The Hague | The Netherlands

Badhuisweg 77, 2587 CD The Hague, The Kingdom of the Netherlands

The Republic of the Sudan
Ministry of Foreign affairs
Press Release
{Unofficial translation)

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Sudan appeals to the
international community, represented by the United Nations, the African Union and
all other international and regional organizations, to condemn the insurgency of the
Rapid Support Forces against the Sudanese Armed Forces, as the latter are the
official and legitimate institution responsible for the stability and maintenance of
peace and security in the Republic of Sudan, which is inextricably linked to the
security and stability of the region.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs also calls on the United Nations and its Member
States to strongly condemn the use of the rebels and the continuation of fighting in
cities and residential areas, including diplomatic missions, as they pose a danger to
civilians and also affect women and children, resulting in a flagrant breach and
violation of international norms.
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Issued at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Khartoum
Tuesday, April 18, 2023
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